
 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

    

 
      

     

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:   02/19/2024  
Time:  09:00 PM 

Contact:  Lieutenant Andy Lecker 
  Criminal Investigation Division  

  (920) 236-5700 
Subject:   Missing Person 
 

 
OSHKOSH, WI (February 19, 2024): The Oshkosh Police Department is 

reaching out to the public for assistance in locating a missing person, 80-
year-old Tamasha Abwe, who was last seen around 5:00 PM on February 
19, 2024 in the City of Oshkosh. 

 
On February 19, 2024 at approximately 6:00 PM the Oshkosh Police 
Department was dispatched to the 500 block of W. Lincoln Avenue for a 

report of a missing person who was last seen around 5:00 PM at a residence 
in the area. 

 
Tamasha Abwe is described as a black female, standing 4 feet, 11 inches, 
weighing approximately 97 pounds, with black hair and brown eyes. She 

was last seen wearing a blue dress or nightgown, and could possibly be in 
possession of a mobility walker. Ms. Abwe’s preferred language is that of 
Swahili. A Wisconsin statewide Silver Alert has been generated to help notify 

the public that Tamasha Abwe has gone missing.  
 

If anyone has information regarding this incident, they are encouraged to 
contact the Oshkosh Police Department at 920-236-5700. If you have 
information about this incident, but wish to remain anonymous, please 

contact the Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at 920-231-8477; or through 
the P3 App. 
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